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Dear Beloved, 

"Peace be with you." (John 20) 

  I want you to just pause for a moment 

and meditate on Jesus' first words to the 

disciples after his resurrection.  

  "Peace be with you." 

  That is one of my favorite statements 

within all of scripture and the liturgy of 

the Church. I love it because whenever I 

hear it, it always feels so timely to me. In 

seasons of celebration, joy, excitement, 

wonderment, tension, conflict, grief, and 

despair, the simple words, "peace be with 

you," whether read in silence or received 

with hug in worship, always centers me. I 

believe it has grounded me because the 

word peace reminds me of its translation 

in Hebrew, shalom which can also mean 

wholeness and harmony. In receiving this 

peace, this wholeness, the circumstances 

or events of my life, joyful or difficult, 

have not changed, but they have been 

rightly held together and ordered by God. 

  This scene from the Gospel of John 

also moves me because Jesus was not only 

giving them words of greeting, but he was 

also giving himself as peace. His physical 

presence, his body offered peace for the 

disciples. I just love that. 

  Now for the hard part! As many of 

you all know I will be reappointed as of 

July 1, which means I will be leaving 

Trinity. Though I am saddened, as I know 

many of you are, that my time and 

ministry at Trinity is coming to a close, I 

want you to know that you have offered 

me God’s peace in my life. Having the 

opportunity to serve alongside you all has 

been a great blessing to me and my family. 

There has not been a moment since I 

have been a part of this community that I, 

and my family, have not felt loved and 

cared for. You have blessed us with your 

words of affirmation, smiles, time, gifts, 

and food. (Malachi is especially grateful for 

the sweets you all have snuck him at 

potlucks.) Your willingness to explore 

your faith and have it propel you in to 

ministry in the world has been a 

continuing source of encouragement for 

me and my ministry. The peace you have 

given me, I will be able to carry into my 

ministry at Simpson-Gillespie UMC, and 

likewise Jessica will be carrying it to Myers 

Park UMC, in Charlotte. And I am grateful 

to know that you will still be here to be a 

source of peace to Asheville. 

  Peace be with you, 

  Pastor Darryl Dayson 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Farewell to Pastor Darryl 

  A farewell reception for the Dayson 

family will be held in the Fellowship Hall 

after worship on Sun., Jun. 9.  Join us for 

a light luncheon and Pentecost cake. If you 

would like to contribute to a farewell gift 

for Pastor Darryl, please place a donation 

by Sun., Jun. 2 designated for pastor's 

gift in the offering plate or see Kay Cooke 

or Lee Thomas. 

  

Farewell from the Daysons 
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Sundays ~ Worship and More! 
Morning Prayer Chapel at 9:30 AM 

Sunday School at 9:45 AM 

Sunday Morning Worship at 10:55 AM 

Nursery ~ 2nd floor 

Children & Youth Sunday School ~ 2nd floor 

  (Age 3 - 12th Grade) 

Adult Classes 

  Faith Class ~ 3rd floor 

  Koinonia Class ~ 1st floor  

  Mary Mann Class ~ 1st floor 

New to Trinity? 

Please ask us for more description 

about our educational offerings. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Children in Worship 

   Worship takes place in the Sanctuary at 10:55 AM 

every Sunday morning. Following the Children's Message, 

children (age 3-3rd Grade) are invited for a time of age-

appropriate worship. We begin with worship in the 

Chapel on the third floor and then have games/activities 

in the Children’s Assembly Room next to the nursery on 

the second floor, the playroom on the first floor, or the 

playground. A sign will be posted on the door of the 

Assembly Room on the second floor.  
 

2019 Altar Flowers 

 Anyone in the church may place flowers on the altar in 

memory or honor of someone. The standard 

arrangement costs $55. Any special flower requests may 

cost more. Contact the office to sign 

up for a date. We’ll order the 

flowers. Tell us what you want stated 

in the bulletin. Submit payment and 

note on the memo line - “Altar 

Flowers.” June 16, 23, 30, all of 

July & August, September 1, 15, 

22, & 29, all of October & 

November are OPEN. 

Music 

  The Due West United Methodist Youth Choir from 

Marietta, GA, under the direction of Elizabeth 

Weathington, is made up of about twenty-five middle and 

high school students. They are a fairly new group, in their 

fourth year of existence. The group loves to sing and  

spread the gospel through song. They are heading to 

North Carolina for a five day choir tour where they will 

sing in various locations throughout Bryson City and 

Ashevi l le .  Students wi l l  a lso 

participate in service projects and 

student-led devotions. They are 

excited to visit Trinity UMC on Sun., 

Jun. 2 during the morning worship 

service and will provide music 

throughout the service! 

Elizabeth Weathington 

Director 

Youth Choir in Worship 



Sign ups at Google Drive spreadsheet: 

Children and Youth Google Drive can be found by clicking the link on TrinityWAVL.org/Youth. 

Andrew’s Email Address:  andrewgtripp@gmail.com 
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May UMYF 

  UMYF will 

m e e t  t h e 

f o l l o w i n g 

schedule in 

May: 

  Sun., Jun. 2   4 - 6PM ~ 6th - 8th Grades  

            5 - 7PM ~ 9th Grade and Up. 

  Sun., Jun. 9 ~ right after church until 3PM.  

  Sun., Jun. 16  4 - 6PM ~ 6th - 8th Grades  

            5 - 7PM ~ 9th Grade and Up. 

  Sun., Jun. 23  4 - 6PM ~ 6th - 8th Grades  

            5 - 7PM ~ 9th Grade and Up. 

  Sun., Jun. 30 ~ No UMYF. 

 

Pentecost Party 

  Almost every year, our Youth provide a cake for the 

church's birthday, otherwise known as Pentecost. This 

year that will happen on June 9th. Plan to stay and have 

cake, provided by the Youth, as a thank you for all of 

your support.  

 
Children's Aquarium Trip  

  The older Elementary kids from Trinity are heading to 

the Georgia Aquarium to spend the night on Thu., June 

20. This is an amazing 

experience with a behind the 

scenes, after-hours tour and 

the chance to sleep in one of 

the exhibit spaces (we usually 

sleep with whale sharks and 

rays passing by all night). This 

trip is open to kids going into 3rd Grade through 6th 

Grade. At least one adult chaperone is needed. The 

cost of the trip is $100, though financial assistance is 

available. Space is limited, so please contact Andrew soon 

to reserve your spot.  
 

Camp Connect 

  We are continuing our tradition of hosting summer 

camps for older elementary kids that see them going out 

in the community and serving with area organizations like 

Children First, Hearts with Hands, Eblen Charities, and 

ABCCM. Each week of camp is for kids in 2nd-6th Grade 

and is only $25. We are hosting this camp twice this 

summer: July 8-12 and August 5-9. Space is limited, so 

contact Andrew soon. 
 

Camp Connect Mini 

  A similar, but smaller version of Camp Connect is 

happening this summer for kids ages 4 - 3rd Grade. This 

is happening the week of June 24-28 and is only $5 per 

child. We will stay at the church and play games, hear 

stories, have snacks, and help in our own way with the 

service ministries of our church. Contact Andrew for 

more information. 
 

Shuttle to Camp Tekoa 

  If you are thinking about sending your child to Camp 

Tekoa for their Day Camp, consider the week of July 29

-August 2 because that's the week that Trinity will 

gladly drive them to and from Hendersonville each day. 

Your child must be registered directly with Camp Tekoa, 

not with Trinity. We're just offering the van. There is no 

cost for this convenience, but space is limited on the van. 

Contact Andrew if you're interested. 

Gratitude 
Thank You 

 Our Worship Team who makes sure things are set 

weekly!  
 Those who attended our Courageous Conversation 

and Dr. Allen Mullinax, our facilitator, at our April 28 

Council meeting, who listened and shared!  
 Thank You to all who came and played at Camp 

Tekoa last month. We had a wonderful time of fun 

and fellowship. Special thanks to Mike Dempsey and 

Glenn May for their expertise at the grill!  
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5 Minute Yoga  

 Sit comfortably in your chair. Inhale 

your arms forward, exhale your arms 

down. Do this movement 5 more 

times. 

 Then inhale the arms up to the ceiling 

(arms should be close to your ears.) 

Relax the shoulders down and away 

from your ears. Exhale to lower the arms. Repeat at 

least 5 more times. 

 Now, move forward in your chair and bend the right 

arm behind your back. See if you can rest the back of 

your right hand on your lower back, or maybe, at 

your left hip. Take 3 deep breaths here. Release that 

arm and repeat with the left arm. Repeat this 5 more 

times. 

 With your feet firmly on the floor, knees bent, lift the 

right hip up, then lower. Lift the left hip up, then 

lower. Do this another 5 times and notice the action 

in your side waist. 

 With your knees still bent, lift the right foot off the 

floor, and take the knee up as high as you can without 

leaning back in your chair. Hold for a breath, then 

release. Go to the left side now. Repeat each leg 

another 5 times to work your hip flexors, and 

increase the strength in your thighs and abdomen. 

 Walk your feet wider than normal, and let your knees 

fall towards one another. Take 5 deep breaths and let 

the tension flow out of the body. 

 Smile and thank God for this time of movement. 

  Andrea Davis and Mildred Dixon offer a gentle yoga 

class each Thursday evening from 6 to 7 PM Props are 

available. We would love to see you this week.      
 

United Methodist Women 

  The UMW will meet on Mon.,  

Jun. 10 at 10:30 AM in the 

Koinonia classroom. If you would 

like to be a part of this group and 

want more information, please 

contact Kay Cooke (828-633-1098).   
 

United Methodist Men 

  The United Methodist Men will 

meet on Sun., Jun. 16 at 8 AM for 

breakfast and fellowship in the 

Fellowship Hall. Please contact Keith 

Clark (828-484-8950) for the UMM 

if you would like more information or to get involved 

with this ministry.  

Pastoral Care Team  

  Our Pastoral Care/ Visitation Team meets regularly 

with Rev. Nancy to discuss visits and issues surrounding 

our home-bound and skilled nursing resident members. If 

you’d like to join the team, please speak with Rev. 

Nancy. Our goal is for each team member to make 2 

visits per month. If you know of someone who would 

like a visit, please let Rev. Nancy know.  
  Did you know we have an on-going prayer list? If you 

would like to add someone or situation or even an 

unspoken request for prayer, please send them to Julia 

Gibson, juliahuntergibson@gmail.com. 
 

TUMC Book Group  

  The TUMC BOOK GROUP 

will finish Phillip Yancy’s What’s So 

Amazing About Grace? Considering 

joining us on Wednesdays at 

11AM in the Church Library. 

Here’s the tentative schedule of 

readings for June, and send Rev. 

Nancy any suggestions you’d like 

the group to consider for our 

next book! JULY VIDEO SERIES 

 Jun. 5 - No Meeting  

 Jun. 12 - Chapters 18 

 Jun. 19 - Chapter 19 

 Jun. 26 - Chapter 20 

 

“Blest Be the Ties that Bind” 

  Help celebrate Father’s Day by buying a tie to display 

on our Father’s Day Wall (in the hallway outside the 

Sanctuary. You may buy a tie in remembrance and/ or 

honor of men in your life and/ or our church family. 

Proceeds go to the Children and Youth Fund. Ties are a 

suggested $5 donation and may be purchased (and 

decorated) before and after worship.  

mailto:juliahuntergibson@gmail.com
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Christian Formation on Sundays 

  Trinity has a lively program for adults on Sunday 

mornings: 

  The Koinonia Class:  The 

central thought of Ephesians us 

the realization of disunity in the 

world that will only become unity 

when everything is united in Jesus 

Christ. They meet in the 

classroom just outside the Fellowship Hall.   
  The Mary Mann Class  ( a l s o 

meets on the 1st floor, opposite end 

of the Fellowship Hall) follows 

Cokebury’s Adult Bible Study 

Series. The Summer Theme is A 

Covenant in Christ Jesus.  

  This summer, lessons focus on 

how Jesus fulfilled the Law in the 

sense that it was given full 

meaning. Jesus emphasized the 

deep, underlying messages of the 

gospel; and this same message is 

continued through the apostle Paul and the writer of 

Hebrews. Relationships of faith empower us to live the 

covenant and spread the gospel message.  

 A Fulfilled Covenant - The first unit, in four lessons, 

reveals a new sign of the covenant for Jewish and Gentile 

believers, as recorded in Matthew, Mark, Luke, Hebrews, 

and Colossians. During the celebration of the Passover, 

Jesus explained to the disciples that he would initiate a 

new covenant through his death. Paul explains that the 

sign of the covenant is now a relationship of the heart 

between God and God's people, not circumcision. 

 Jun. 2 - Jesus Institutes the New Covenant 

 Jun. 9 - Jesus Seals the New Covenant 

 Jun. 16 - The New Covenant’s Sacrifice 

 Jun. 23 - Hearts United in Love  

  The Faith Sunday 

School Class is having 

shared conversation and 

lively dialogue with The Rev. 

Tish Warren’s Liturgy of the 

Ordinary: Sacred Practices in 

Everyday Life. Here’s what 

one reviewer has to say: 

"Sunday liturgy shapes our 

faith through its mix of 

prayers, songs, Scriptures, and 

sermons. We hear from and 

are shaped by God through these practices. Under Warren's 

insightful gaze, our seemingly 'boring' daily routines become a 

liturgy of their own―calling us to confession and community, 

Scripture and Sabbath, baptism and embodiment. Some 

spiritual directors listen for God's invitations in our prayers. 

Tish confronts us with the reality that God will not be confined 

  Let us know if you need staff to order a copy for you 

(which we’ll do gladly). Grab some coffee downstairs in 

the Fellowship Hall and then join them on Sunday 

mornings on the 3rd floor at 10AM.  

  Here’s our schedule of readings for June: 

 Jun. 2 - Ch 6 “Fighting with my Husband” 

 Jun. 9 - Ch 7 “Checking Email” 

 Jun. 16 - Ch 8 “Sitting in Traffic” 

 Jun. 23 - Ch 9 “Calling a Friend” 

 Jun. 30 - no class - 5th Sunday gathering for 

“Transformation Journey” presentation. (See pg. 6) 

 
June Worship Schedule 

 Jun. 2 ~ Holy Communion (John 17:20-26), Guest 

Youth Choir 
 Jun. 9 ~ Baptism of Charlotte Layfield & Pastor 

Darryl’s Last Sunday (Acts 2:1-21; John 14:8-17, 25-

27); Reception following worship 
 Jun. 16 ~ Trinity Sunday / Father’s Day (Romans 5:1-

5; John 16:12-15) 
 Jun. 23 ~ Annual Conference Sunday, Vernon 

Robinson, guest preacher  

 Jun. 30 ~ Summer Sermon Series “Faces of 

Our Faith” begins. This summer, we’ll dig deep into 

the bold and untold stories of those often 

overlooked in our biblical narratives, hoping these 

characters remind us that we all play a role in shaping 

God’s story of redemption and grace.  

Worship 
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5th Sunday Gathering ~ June 30 ~ 10 AM 

 

 

 

 

June 30 - 5th Sunday Gathering   

  Church Council is hosting this 

meeting for Council and the TUMC 

family to learn more about the Bishop’s 

invitation to the “Transformation 

Journey.” 

  You may recall that about this time 

last year, Trinity was chosen as a “Good to Great” 

Church for the WNC Annual Conference. Through this 

program, we have been able to participate in an national 

survey of our Trinity’s economic impact in Asheville and 

receive the services of the Joyful Giving Group 

Stewardship Program. As a part of this designation of a 

“good to great” church, we have been invited to 

consider participation on the “Transformation Journey.” 

  

  The Church Transformation Journey is a three-year 

process of discovery for local churches where they will 

prayerfully engage with scripture, identify milestones that 

God is calling the church to achieve to fulfill God’s vision 

for the church, and then partner with a Navigator and 

Guides, to embark on a journey of living into God’s 

calling for their church and their role in transforming the 

world.  

  Churches identify their milestones through hosting a 

Discovery Weekend where a Discovery Weekend Team 

made up of experienced clergy and laypersons will help 

the church name up to five challenge areas they want to 

emphasize. If these milestones are approved by the 

church, a Navigator and Guides will be assigned to work 

closely with their pastor/s and church leaders over the 

next three years to implement their Transformation 

Journey initiatives.  

  To prepare for a Discovery Weekend, the church 

names a team of church leaders who are willing to spend 

thirty days in preparation for the Discovery Weekend by 

studying scripture and praying for their church and 

community and for the Discovery Weekend. Churches 

also complete a self-study that provides information to 

the Discovery Weekend team about the history and 

present reality of the church. 

  After the Discovery Weekend, a church is presented 

with milestones to achieve. These milestones are 

recommendations that surface during the Discovery 

Weekend and could be anything related to church health 

(e.g., creating a stronger discipleship pathway, helping the 

church become more outwardly focused, creating good 

stewardship practices, etc.). The church is given thirty 

days to pray about and consider these milestones and 

then holds a church conference to accept the milestones. 

If the 70% of the church or more agrees to proceed, the 

Discovery Weekend Facilitator and pastor will create a 

projected roadmap for the rest of the journey. A 

Navigator will be assigned and will then assist the 

church by coordinating guides and teams to complete 

their journey. 

  Vernon & Joyce Robinson, Phillip Gibson and Rev. 

Nancy attended a March 23 luncheon sponsored by the 

Bishop in Charlotte to learn more. They will offer a 

short presentation on Sun., Jun. 30, 10AM for our 

5th Sunday Fellowship. Please come and learn in 

order to voice your thoughts on our participation. 

  All are invited and encouraged to attend the Sunday 

morning gathering.  

  Thanks to Paul and Michael Mann and Service 

Engineering for helping us replace the broken AC unit 

that serves our sanctuary! The discount they offered 

(~$2000) is being donated to the HVAC Capital 

Campaign to help us pay back our Mission Fund from 

which we borrowed. 
 

Window Unit AC’s For Sale  

  Since the new HVAC installs, we have about 5 

window units that are available! All we ask is a donation 

back to the Capital Campaign fund to help pay off that 

debt. Please see Darryl Parker. 

Board of Trustees 

Support Group 
Dementia Support Group  

  Co-led by TUMC members Vernon & 

Joyce Robinson, will continue to gather at 

6PM in the Church Library on Mon., Jun. 3 

and 17. This gathering is for individuals, 

family members and caregivers as they deal with this 

disease, providing a supportive environment and basic 

coping and life skills as loved ones move through the 

stages of this disease. This ministry’s goal is to provide a 

social (not clinical) setting to the community through 

which the group gives witness, shares struggles, and 

provides support as a means of hope and God’s presence 

through one another. It is open to anyone in the 

community, not only church members. Please contact 

Vernon & Joyce if you have any questions [(828)-505-

1669].  



 
 Trinity United Methodist 

 

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 
 
 
 

Weekly Sunday Schedule 
 

9:45 AM  
Sunday School 

(Various Locations) 
 

10:55 AM Worship 
(Sanctuary) 

 

 
 

1st Floor 
FH-Fellowship Hall/
Kitchen 
K-Koinonia 
P-Parlor 
MM-Mary Mann 
Class 
 

CG - Church 
Grounds 
OC-Off Campus 

Main (2nd) Floor  
S-Sanctuary 
O-Office 
L-Library/
Sprinkle-
Bagwell Class 
AR-Annex Room  
CR-Children’s 
Room 
N-Nursery 
MR-Choir Room 

3rd Floor 
FC-Faith Class 
YR-Yoga  
C-Chapel 
Y-Youth Room 
 

Education Bldg 
SR-Scout Room 
 
 

 

 
  

 

1 

 

10 AM 
Haywood 
Rd Clean 
Up (OC) 
 

 

2 Communion Sunday 
 

9 AM Pritchard Park  
Breakfast (OC)  
 

4 PM UMYF Middle School 
 

5 PM UMYF High School 
 

6 PM Trustees (L) 

 

 

3  
 

9 AM Counters (O) 
 

6 PM Dementia 
Support Group (L) 
 

7 PM AA (FH) 

4 
 

11 AM Staff 
Meeting (O) 

 
 
 

5  
 

7 PM Adult Choir (MR) 
 

 

6  
 

12:30 PM Mary 
Mann Potluck (FH) 
 

6 PM Yoga (YR) 
 
 

 

7  
 

11 AM Tai Chi 
(FH) 
 

7 PM AA (FH) 

 
 

 

8 

 

9     
 

12:15 PM  Dayson Farewell 
Reception 
 

12:15 PM Pentecost Party 
& UMYF 
 

 
 

10 
 

9 AM Counters (O) 
 

10:30 AM  UMW 
Reach Out Circle 
(K) 
 

7 PM AA (FH) 

11 
 

11 AM Staff 
Meeting (O) 

 

 
 

12 

 

11 AM  Book Group (L) 

 

7 PM Adult Choir (MR) 
 

 

13 
 

6 PM Yoga (YR)  
 

 
 
 

 

14 
 

11 AM Tai Chi 
(FH) 
 

7 PM AA (FH) 

15 
 
 

 
 

 

16 Red Wagon Sunday  
 

4 PM UMYF Middle School 
 

5 PM UMYF High School 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

17 
 

9 AM Counters (O) 
 

6 PM Dementia 
Support Group (L) 
 

7 PM AA (SR) 

 
 

 

18 
 

11 AM Staff 
Meeting (O) 

 

6 PM Finance 
Committee (L) 
 

19 
 

11 AM  Book Group (L) 

 

7 PM Adult Choir (MR) 

20  
 

 
 
 

12 PM Aquarium 
Trip (OC) 
 

6 PM Yoga (YR) 
 
 

21 
 

 
 

Newsletter 
Deadline 

 

11 AM Tai Chi 
(FH) 
 

7PM AA (FH) 

22 
 

23 
 

4 PM UMYF Middle School 
 

5 PM UMYF High School 
 

 
 
 

24 
 

9 AM Camp 
Connect Mini (FH) 
 

9 AM Counters (O) 
 

7 PM AA (FH) 

25 
 

9 AM Camp 
Connect Mini 
(FH) 
 

11 AM Staff 
Meeting (O) 

 

26 
 

9 AM Camp Connect 
Mini (FH) 
 

11 AM  Book Group (L) 

27 
 

9 AM Camp Connect 
Mini (FH) 
 

9:30 AM Newsletter 
Mailing Team (O) 
 

6 PM Yoga (YR) 
 
 

28 
 

9 AM Camp 
Connect Mini 
(FH) 
 

11 AM Tai Chi 
(FH) 
 

7PM AA (FH) 

29 

30 
 

10 AM 5th Sunday 
Gathering/Council (FH) 
 

3 PM All-American Big 
Band Jazz Concert (S) & 
Picnic on the Lawn 
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June 2019 

Annual Conference 



Are we missing your birthday or 

anniversary?  If so, contact the office 828-

253-5471 or email 

info@TrinityWAVL.org. 

Celebrations 
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Serving in June 2019 

 

 

 

 

Acolytes  

Coordinators:  Celia & Sean Clark 

 The following children will be serving our 

congregation this month: 

Jun. 02: Cora Richmond & Emory Capp 

Jun. 09: Hazel Pharr & Caroline Pruett 

Jun. 16: Fiona Ruch & Ryder Brickey 

Jun. 23: Ellie & Gram Klingel 

Jun. 30: Hazel & Theo Pharr 
 

Van Drivers 

 Do you need a VAN RIDE on a Sunday morning? 

Here’s what you do. The driver rotation and contact 

information is on page 7. Please be sure and call the 

driver by 4 PM on the Saturday before the Sunday you 

need a ride.   

Jun. 02: Darryl Parker (215-6914) 

Jun. 09: Jim Helms (253-0180) 

Jun. 16: Ted Meadows (254-8496) 

Jun. 23: Ted Meadows (254-8496) 

Jun. 30: Darryl Parker (215-6914) 

 We need Additional van drivers for our Sunday 

morning Transportation Ministry. If you are willing and 

able to serve in this way, please see Nancy Walton, Lee 

Thomas, or Darryl Parker.  
 

Communion Servers 

 If you would be interested in being a part of the 

communion serving team, please contact the church 

office. 

Jun. 02:  
 

Ushers 

 If you would be interested in being a part of the usher 

rotation, please contact the church office. 

Jun. 02:  Dottie Burton & Glenn May 

Jun. 09: Charlie Weaver & Keith Clark 

Jun. 16: Terry & Caroline Levi 

Jun. 23: Darryl Parker & Glenn May 

Jun. 30: Trinity Youth 
 

Monday Counters 

Jun. 03: Diane Hall & Peggy Weaver 

Jun. 10: Maxine Schrader & Don Hall 

Jun. 17: Betty Mull & Norma Scholtz 

Jun. 24: Glenn Parham & Fred Cooke 

 

Happy Birthday to:          

Jun. 01 David Hertzinger 

Jun. 03 Jewel Gilbert 

Jun. 03 Aaron Allan 

Jun. 04 Cora Richmond 

Jun. 06 Ted Meadows 

Jun. 06 Mark Rytell 

Jun. 06 James Pharr 

Jun. 11 Barbara Penland Davis 

Jun. 12 Steve Christopher 

Jun. 12 Donna Swann 

Jun. 13 Whitney Sellers Jacobs 

Jun. 15 Matthew Fisher 

Jun. 15 Sarah McGee 

Jun. 16 Edward Hairfield 

Jun. 17 Sharon Green 

Jun. 17  Ruth Gaddy 

Jun. 18 Brenda Minton Candler 

Jun. 18 Kathy Jackson 

Jun. 20 Angela Slappey 

Jun. 21 Louise Creasman 

Jun. 21 John McCullough 

Jun. 21 Rebecca Harwell 

Jun. 21 Kelly Hertzinger 

Jun. 23 Nate Arthur 

Jun. 23 Faith Locklear 

Jun. 24 Sandra Davis Smith 

Jun. 29 Caroline Levi 

Trustees ~ Next meeting is Sun., June 2, 5PM, in the Library. 
 

Finance ~ Next meeting is Tue., June 18, 6PM, in the Library. All are welcome to attend!  
 

Church Council ~  Next meeting is Sun., Jun. 30, 10AM in the Fellowship Hall. Please send any agenda items to 

Chair, Caroline Levi. 

Happy Anniversary to: 

Jun. 02 Terry & Caroline Levi 

Jun. 10 Jerry & Anita Lyda 

Jun. 28 David & Barbara Goist 

Jun. 28 Coy & Carolyn Arrington 

Jun. 29 David & Pat Ellis 

Jun. 29 David & Kelly Hertzinger 

Jun. 30 Larry & Doris Cooper  

Monthly Meetings 
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Outreach News 

 

 

 

Pritchard Park Breakfast  

  TUMC will feed the homeless at 

Pritchard Park on Sun., Jun. 2 at 9 

AM If you would like to donate 

food, money to buy food, and/or 

serve breakfast the day of the 

event, contact Keith Clark at 484-8950. Food purchased 

for the breakfast must be delivered to the church by 

1:30 PM Thu., May 30.   
 

Red Wagon 

  For the month of June, we will collect for Emma 

Project:  dried beans, rice, tuna, PB and Jelly.    

  Remember you can bring donations to the church 

anytime during the week. However on the third Sunday 

(Red Wagon Sunday, Jun. 16), please keep them with 

you at your pew and place them in the wagon when the 

children come around during the opening hymn. 

  THANKS to all who helped with the collection of 

food for ABCCM. 
 

Summer Meals Program Volunteers Needed 

  Students may not be in school during the summer 

months, but they still need healthy and consistent meals! 

For a variety of reasons many WNC kids are not getting 

the meals they need to thrive when school is not in 

session. Volunteers with the Buncombe County Schools 

summer meals service meet this need by helping provide 

meals to area children at risk for seasonal hunger. 

  Last year Trinity helped provide meals at the 

Brownwood Trailer Park on North Louisiana. We have 

been asked to do so on the same schedule this year. We 

would cover 16 days, Wednesdays and Fridays 

beginning June 19 and ending August 9.  Each day is 

supposed to have at least one trained “supervisor” and 

extra hands to help serve. The time commitment is 

usually less than two hours. The training for 

“supervisors” isn't too involved, usually you watch a 

video online and submit some information for a 

background check. 

  If we are to again be a part of this important program 

we need some new hands on deck as some who helped 

last year have conflicts this summer! If you would be 

willing to help or need more information before 

committing, please let John McCullough know as soon as 

possible via email to fumcpreach@aol or by phone to 

(334)596-2092.  
 
 

Society of St. Andrew Gleaning Opportunities 

this Summer 

  Want to help harvest food that would otherwise go 

to waste? Join the WNC Gleaning Network, a part of the 

Society of St. Andrew (a UMC affiliated food ministry 

non-profit). There are lots of local gleaning opportunities 

(the biblical practice of going into the fields after the 

commercial harvest to glean food that would be 

otherwise tilled under). Our area coordinator is Justine 

Redden, 828-513-0765. Email her to sign up to receive 

notices: gleanwnc@endhunger.org or see Rev. Nancy for 

more information.  
 

Habitat for Humanity News 

  Save the Date: August 25 - Trinity’s Habitat 

Sunday & Fundraiser Meal after Worship 

  In spring of 2020 Habitat will begin building their 

largest community to date. Located on Old Haywood 

Road off Smokey Park Highway in West Asheville, they'll 

build 38 homes (single family and townhomes) during 

Phase 1. When both phases are complete, 98 families will 

call this community, home.  

 

     To find out how YOU can be a part of our Outreach Ministry,  

contact John McCullough at 254-8485 or John Nelson at 254-4894. It takes all of us!!   

mailto:gleanwnc@endhunger.org
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Nolan Anthony 

  Nolan is graduating from Prelude 

Academy. He will be attending Furman 

University in the fall. He will be pursuing 

degrees in Organ Performance and 

Church Music. Nolan is the son of Jim 

and Debra Anthony.  
Miles Buddy 

  Miles is graduating from the Asheville 

School. He will be attending UNCW in 

the fall. He has a passion for birding with 

a goal of pursuing a career in 

Ornithology. Miles is the son of Seth and 

Brooks Buddy.  
Anna Claire Crout 

  Claire will be graduating from Enka 

High School on June 15. She will be 

attending Tusculum University in 

Greeneville, Tennessee in the fall. She will 

play softball for the Tusculum Pioneers 

softball team. Claire is the daughter of Bill 

and Lynne Crout.  
Phillip Dexter 

  Phillip will be graduating from Enka 

High School on June 15. He will be 

attending WCU in the fall with an 

interest in Business. He is the son of Amy 

Dexter and Chris Dexter.  
Cameron Noah Ledbetter 

  Cameron, a recent graduate of Veritas 

Christian Academy, will be attending N. 

C. State University in the fall. He excelled 

in academics and athletics (soccer and 

basketball). He is the son of Lisa 

Ledbetter and grandson of Tom and Mary 

Ann Patelidas.  

 
Primetimers Trip in October 

  Primetimers offers exciting 5-10 day events designed 

with less strenuous activities than the traditional UMVIM 

(Volunteers in Mission) team. The events focus on peace 

and poverty, history and sustainability of resources, and 

living and loving those of different cultural backgrounds by 

providing opportunities to engage in educational forums, 

cross-cultural exposure, faith-filled reflection, and greater 

exposure to the work of The United Methodist Church 

and the church universal. 

  Next trip Oct. 1–8, 2019 - Come to the Rivers: 

Faith on the Inland Waterway: Paducah, Kentucky 

  Kentucky’s bourbon, bluegrass and horse 

traditions are well known, as is Kentucky’s 

Appalachian Mountain heritage. On this trip 

PrimeTimers will experience a lesser-known 

aspect of Kentucky’s rich river culture that 

is headquartered in Western Kentucky 

where the Mississippi, Ohio, Tennessee and 

Cumberland rivers make their mark on the state. Native 

Americans used this region for religious ceremony and 

for burial; frontier folks including Methodists Peter 

Cartwright, Harry Hoosier and Francis Asbury, found a 

fertile place for faith to grow near these waters; modern 

religious expressions in the region are diverse and cross 

faith boundaries. Come to the Rivers will dig into the 

many layers of faith life here in the heartland. Join us on 

our journeys to the waters of Reelfoot Rural Ministry, of 

New Harmony Historic District, of Paducah; the Hotel 

Metropolitan and the River Heritage Museum. We will 

also connect with local churches in this region as we 

experience with the waters from which all life arises! 

Discover the distinctive faith of river communities and 

the river lore embodied in church life, experience the 

unique places and mission needs of the hub of America’s 

inland waterways and contribute to the mission life of mid

-America. 

Event Host Church: Lone Oak United Methodist 

Church, Paducah, Kentucky 

Event Cost: $1000 per person – all-inclusive. 

Housing and Meals: Double rooms with a private bath 

will be provided at a local hotel. If you prefer a single 

room, please email Ann Fraley (see below) for the single 

rate or to request a roommate. 

Transportation: Persons flying to this event have the 

option of Barkley Regional Airport, Paducah (PAH) or 

Nashville International Airport (BNA). Hosts will meet all 

arrivals at Barkley Airport. Church bus transportation will 

be available from Nashville (140 miles) for an additional 

$50 round trip per person. Arrival at the event site or 

Nashville airport should be between 11:00 AM and 3:00 

PM Oct. 1. A list of participants and their hometowns will 

be sent to you several weeks before the event so you can 

find someone to coordinate travel with. 

Estimated Physical Demands: Participants should be 

able to walk short to medium distances and get into and 

out of a regular bus and/or van. No major stairways are 

expected. 

Registration Limits: Minimum of 10 persons, Maximum 

of 20 persons 
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The Ministry of Generosity 

 

 

 

HVAC Capital 

Campaign 

  T h e  C a p i t a l 

Campaign of $50,000 

for the new heating 

and air conditioning 

systems in the church 

has been reached 

thanks to many 

donations of all sizes.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Picnic on the Porch 

  Following the Jazz Concert on Sun. Jun. 30,  

TUMC will host Picnic on the Porch, a July 4th themed 

meal fundraiser to support the 2019 Speaker Series. If 

you are willing to help with this hospitality event for 

our community, please see Kay Cooke.  

 

Summer Giving 

  As we enter the summer travel season, please help 

us stay in a surplus by continued tithes and pledges. 

See ways to give below! 

  
   
   
 
 

   

Ways to Give 
  You may present your tithes and offerings by four easy 

ways: 

1. BILL PAY VIA YOUR BANK (FREE IN MOST CASES) 

- Most banks offer online banking with Bill Pay. If your 

bank does, you can set up an account to pay “Trinity 

UMC” via an electronic check. When you set-up Bill 

Pay, make sure that the check Trinity UMC receives 

will include YOUR name on it so that we may credit 

your giving record. 

2. ON-LINE - You are able to make a secure, one-time 

or recurring contribution with your debit card, credit 

card or ACH using a checking or savings account. On 

our website, trinitywavl.org, click on the upper right-

hand link that says “❤ OnLine Giving.” 

3. ON SUNDAYS - Place a check or cash in the offering 

plate during worship. If you are making a cash offering 

and would like to receive contribution credit for tax 

purposes, please use an offering envelope and include 

your name and address on it.  

4. MAIL IN - If you prefer, you can drop a contribution 

by the Church Office, 9AM-2 PM, or mail to: 587 

Haywood Rd., Asheville, NC, 28806.  

Did You Know? The Foundation will broker stock 

gifts for you at no cost. It is a service we provide to 

our churches as part of our ongoing support of your 

ministry. If you do have gifts of stock coming to 

Trinity, then please reach out to Suzanne Matthews 

(smatthews@umfwnc.org, 888-450-1956) and she can 

provide you, your broker, and especially TUMC with 

the information needed to help make this an easy 

process.  

Remember, copies of the current Financial reports are 
available on the hall table under the television.  

mailto:smatthews@umfwnc.org
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Trinity Adult Chancel Choir 

  The choir will be taking their usual summer 

vacation time off during the month of July and part of 

August. If you know of any kind of special musical 

offerings, please contact Lee Thomas at (828-253-

5471, ext 101). The adult choir will start rehearsing 

again on Wednesday nights in August  at their 

regular time of 7 - 8:30PM. We hope that you will 

consider being a part of the church worship when we 

begin rehearsals August 14 and join the choir. We 

have seats available in every section. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Special Music 

  During July and August, we like to feature our 

talented musicians in the church during our morning 

worship. So if you have been hiding your talent under 

a bushel, contact Lee Thomas and discuss the 

possibilities to let your talent shine. 
  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Trinity’s Music Corner 

DEADLINE FOR JUL. NEWSLETTER 
FRIDAY, JUN. 21. 

Electronic Service 
 Requested 

Lee Thomas 
Director of Music 

Nolan Anthony 
Organist Rev. Nancy Dixon 

Walton, Pastor 

Andrew Tripp 
Director of Children & 

Youth 

Rev. Darryl Dayson, 
Associate Pastor 

CHURCH WISH LIST 

 Utility storage shelving for our 3rd Floor 

storage rooms (and some volunteers to help 

organize our storage areas especially 

upstairs!) 

 Volunteers to help organize our storage into 

ONE room.    

Trinity Staff 


